
Dowson Primary School 
Lower School Christmas Performances 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s Christmas time again!  The children have been working very hard practising for their 
performance of “Hey Ewe” which will be performed in the Lower School Hall. 
There will be three performances:  
 
 

Monday 9th December at 2pm 
Tuesday 10th December at 9.30am  

Wednesday 11th December at 9.30am 
 

Please note that each performance is the same and is performed by all Lower School 
children. 
 
There will be two tickets available PER FAMILY, which need to be ordered on the slip below. They 
will be given on a first come first served basis. (Sorry – we cannot allow more due to Health & 
Safety restrictions in the hall). Extras may be requested but cannot be guaranteed. 
 
Please note that we cannot allow buggies/pushchairs into the hall –very young children will be 
allowed to sit on your knee. Please be mindful that the pupils have worked hard getting ready to 
perform for you all; therefore, in order not to spoil their efforts, please ensure young children are 
taken from the hall should they become restless or upset. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Thornburn 
Principal 

 
 
 

Lower Christmas Performances 2019 
 
I would like ____ tickets for Monday 9th December at 2pm 
 
I would like ____ tickets for Tuesday 10th December at 9.30am  
 
I would like _____tickets for Wednesday 11th December at 9.30am 
 
I would like _____ extra tickets for 9th Dec/10th Dec/11th Dec (delete where appropriate) 
 
Child’s name_______________________________________ Class_______ 
 
Signed ___________________________________________Parent/Carer 


